Attachment F

MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING

This Memorandum of Understanding (“Memorandum”) is entered into by and between
the Celina City School District (“District”) Board of Education (“Board”) and the Ohio
Association of Public School Employees Local #457 (“OAPSE”).

WHEREAS, the Board currently employs classified staff member, Karen Klosterman,
for Library Aide positions in the District, namely at Celina Elementary School and at Celina
High School; and

WHEREAS, the Board desires to continue employing Karen Klosterman in the District;
and agree to relocate her to the Celina Elementary School / Celina Intermediate School
beginning Thursday, November 3, 2022, for the same number of days and hours which she is
currently employed in the District.

This Memorandum shall not set any precedent with respect to the subjects addressed herein and,
therefore, no past practice shall be established.

IN WITNESS WHEREOF, the parties hereto have executed this Memorandum of

Understanding on this 21st day of November, 2022.
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